

## CITY OF PARK RIDGE POLICE DEPARTMENT

200 S. VINE AVE PARK RIDGE. IL 60068 TEL: 847/318-5252 FAX: 847/318-5308 TDD: 847/ 318-5252 www.parkridgepolice.org

FRANK J. KAMINSKI CHIEF OF POLICE

August 16, 2012

Dear National Night Out Participant,

I wanted to take this opportunity to extend my sincere appreciation to you and your organization for your generous donation to our National Night Out (NNO) program. As you know, we held our eighth annual NNO event in Hodges Park on Tuesday, August 7, 2012. I believe the event was well attended and we feel confident that we succeeded in our mission; which is to distribute crime prevention and related information to the public in a fun atmosphere. It was encouraging for me to see the support of those that attended and groups like yours who helped finance the event.

The funds we raised and donations we received enabled us to once again provide participants with bags, T-shirts and much more, all with messages to avoid alcohol and drugs. It also gave us an opportunity to host a free raffle with some outstanding prizes. Thanks to your donation and participation, National Night Out event has grown each year and has now become a significant community relations effort, which wouldn't be possible without your help!

In conclusion, I want you to know that the men and women of the Park Ridge Police Department are very appreciative of your support.

Yours truly, F. Kamineai

Frank Kaminski Chief of Police

FK/kd